
 

Dear Parents,        6th February 2017 

‘The Big Bang Fair’ 

Wednesday 15th March 2017 

As part of our flourishing enrichment programme Year 7 and 8 pupils have the 

opportunity to attend the Big Bang Young Scientists and Engineers Fair. This fair gives 

pupils the opportunity to get close up and hands on with Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Maths. From meeting some of the country’s leading scientists and 

engineers, to seeing explosive theatre shows, The Big Bang is not just a great day out, 

but a lot more besides. The Big Bang Fair will take pupils on a journey to discover the 

best they can be. Showing them the latest in digital design, food technology, travel and 

transport, space exploration and more, the floor show is designed to help them 

understand where their subjects can take them. 

The trip departs by coach on Wednesday 15th March at 9.10am and returns at 3.30pm.  

A packed lunch will be provided and full school uniform is required for this day. The cost 

of the trip will be £9.50 and all Year 7 and 8 are expected to attend this event. 

Please complete the reply slip below with cash or a cheque made payable to Hydesville 

Tower School and return it to me, by Friday 17th February 2017.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Fairbrother 

Enrichment Co-ordinator 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

‘The Big Bang Fair’     Wednesday 15th March 2017 

Child’s Name .................................................................................  

I confirm that I have received notification of the above event and that my son/daughter 

will attend. 

I enclose £9.50 for the cost of the trip. 

Signed Parent:................................................... Date ............................ 

Please return reply slip to Miss Fairbrother. 


